
Parent Newsletter  ♦  October 2020 
October verse:  “Your word is a lamp unto my feet and a light unto my path.”  Psalm 119:105 

  Oct    5-7        Fall Harvest 
  Oct  12-16            Fall Animals 
  Oct 19-23        Comm. Helper/Safety 
  Oct 26-30           Harvest Fun 

  

   Treehouse Directory  —  COMING SOON! 
A school directory will be given to each 
family free of charge!  

School Closed  
Thurs. 10/8   
& Fri. 10/9 
For staff  

in-service. 
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Pumpkin Patch  
F r iday,  October  30  

3 :30  to  6 :30  p .m.  
Dr ive  th ru  Par ty .  

 
  P ictures  Taken 
& Candy Given!  

TK Class 

Dear Famiilies: 

     We have had a wonderful month of September!  The 
children have transitioned well, even with all the new 
procedures!  They are making new/more friends and their play 
is developing at a deeper level.  Each day the children are 
excited to learn, play and explore.  It’s thrilling!  

     A special “thank you” to Angie Louie (Andrew Lew’s mom) 
for accepting the role as our TK Room Mom!   

I will be passing out a “Student-of-the-Week” poster for each TK 
student to take home.  You will be given a poster one month 
before your child is scheduled.  The chart on the wall shows you 
the date the chart is due.  We look forward to seeing your 
child’s creative poster! 

     As we celebrate the month of October, please continue to 
help your child develop a sense of pride and ownership in their 
work.  They are all doing so well!  I’m proud to see them 
engage in many different activities throughout the day.  We 
learned about the importance of “Friendship”, explored the 
beauty of “Family” and celebrated our individual “uniqueness”.  
This month we will focus on fall projects, animals and harvest.       

     It is a joyful experience being in the TK class.  I will continue 
to do my best to support you and pray for these little ones as 
they develop the joy of “learning”. 

                               God bless you, Rina Woodfin, Head Teacher
  

P.S.  Our class needs 3 pumpkins. 
Please see me if you’re interested 
in donating a pumpkin. 
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